
First off I am very displeased the legislature is determining this bill is an emergency so it can be 
implemented immediately  with out a vote of the people of Oregon.  Are you afraid? Which by 
the way that is who you represent! You so called leaders don't want a vote of the people 
because you would lose. You are just pandering to a few select groups of people, and the news 
media, and not the good of all! You are doing this with more and more laws that you want to 
implement by calling them an emergency. I call that process a tyrannical government! 
  
The nuts and bolts of this bill is hindering and preventing my family, friend, myself and others 
like me to be free and able to protect ourselves as promised by the constitution of the United 
States. This bill is hindering my 2nd amendment rights. There is a reason the right to bear arms 
was number 2 on the rights list. The main reason for the right to bear arms is to protect us, the 
citizens, from a tyrannical government.   
If this bill is enacted it also hinders honest people to protect ourselves from criminals. If you 
really wanted to do something about criminals and guns, write laws (or enforce the laws 
already written) hindering criminals, not honest people. 
When you have a criminal in custody that has broken the laws by murdering people execute 
them! The voters of this state passed a law by vote to have capitol punishment but our previous 
governor and current governor choose not to enforce it. WTF? they are not our dictators and 
should carry out the will of the people. No the governor would rather spend money on killing 
unborn children. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Rick Marrs, voter, citizen, 4th generation Oregonian 
Eagle Point, Oregon 
 


